
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transports and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 2 November 2023 

  To ask the Convener: 

Question (1) How many sites across the city, where speed surveys have 

shown a free-flow average speed above normal tolerance, 

are currently on the waiting list for a site investigation? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) For a list of those sites, broken down by ward. 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


